
 

Friday 27th September 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

There are many ways we support the children’s learning at Penpol and create opportunities to embed 

knowledge. Below is a reminder of some of the online educational programmes children can use to 

practise their skills at home and build on the learning taking place in the classrooms. Perfect for those dark, 

wet, wintry evenings! 

TimesTables Rockstars:  ttrockstars.com 
This fun and quick game helps your children practice their times tables as well as increasing their 
confidence with answering at speed.  Through a variety of challenges and games the children can earn 
coins to spend on their outfits to make their characters even cooler.  Built into TimesTables Rockstars is an 
‘automatic training mode’ which will adapt to the pace your child is working at, as well as more generalised 
games which feature all 12 key times tables. 
The children have logins for this, which are the same as their Accelerated Reader logins. 
 
Education City:  educationcity.com 
This website has a wealth of different content covering many curriculum subjects, including Maths, English, 
Science and more.  Children can learn through playing engaging and colourful games and earning rewards 
as they go.  Any activities the teachers have set will need to be completed before exploring other areas. 
The children can simply click their class and name to log in, once they have followed the link from 
links.penpolschool.co.uk 
 
Mathletics: mathletics.com 
Mathletics is a great website for playing fun maths games whilst earning gold bars and certificates.  The 
children can explore hundreds of challenges and puzzles as well as the very popular Play Live where they 
can compete against each other to answer questions the fastest.  Teachers can also use Mathletics to set 
homework and home learning tasks if they wish. 
The children should all have logins for this.  
If your child has not yet received logins or misplaced them please contact their class teacher via the office. 
 
Enjoy exploring these with your children at home. 
 
Best Wishes,  
Tiffany Pope 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

https://links.penpolschool.co.uk/

